
        FOSOPS    

FRIENDS OF SHIRE OAK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Joining FOSOPS (Shire Oak’s P.T.A.) provides a great way for parents to become 
involved in the wider aspects of school life. 

 

FOSOPS arrange social and fundraising events for children and families, hopefully 
encouraging and enriching the school community. 

Recent events have included; Headingley youth music festival, Groundforce day, Ice-lolly, 
Bun and pancake sales, Movie nights, Bonfire night, Winter festival of fire, Uniform sales 

and refreshment provision for all school events etc. 

 

We also have larger ongoing fundraising projects to help make the school a more 
enjoyable place of education – we were able to build an outdoor classroom/shelter last 

year and based on the brilliant response from the children we hope to build two more on 
the schools premises – making the most of the wonderful setting in which Shire Oak 

school is positioned. 

 

Any parents who feel they have something to offer and want to be involved in any way 
are always more than welcome. 

We hold regular meetings, which will be announced via text message from the school 
and we have a mailing list, which you can be added to if you would like to be kept up-to-

date on what FOSOPS is up to! 

Please email us  - fosops@shireoak.leeds.sch.uk 

We are also on Facebook – send us a friend request! 

Or you can leave your contact details at the office and we can add you the mailing list. 

Thank you and have a great 2018/19 school year! 
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